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Monday, September 18 
• Rm 155 AM Mrs. Brahim Field Trip to Safety City 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 
• Rm 147 Mme Archdeacon/Mme Perrault Field Trip to Safety City 12:15 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

 
 
Tuesday, September 19 

• Rm 140 Mrs. Henneberry Field Trip to Safety City 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 
• Rm 155 PM Mrs. Brahim Field Trip to Safety City 12:15 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
• Running Club 12:15 p.m. – 1:15 p.m. 
• Rm 217 Mme Boyd Field Trip to Jensen Lakes Library 12:30 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

 
 
Wednesday, September 20 

• Rm 149 Mme Angelene Field Trip to Safety City 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 
• Gr 3-6 Cross Country Fun Run at Joseph Demko School 3:30 p.m. – 4:45 p.m. 

 
 
Thursday, September 21 

• Running Club 12:15 p.m. – 1:15 p.m. 
• Rm 225 M Waters Field Trip to Jensen Lakes Library 12:30 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

 
 
Friday, September 22 

• Rm 163 Mme Rivest, Rm 164 Mrs. Brown, Rm 165 Mrs. King & Rm 166 Mme Brennan  
Field Trip to Somerset Farms 10:15 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Links:  
LEH Website 

PowerSchool Parent Portal 
Monthly Calendar 
Healthy Hunger 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

https://leh.spschools.org/
https://spschools.powerschool.com/
https://leh.spschools.org/information/calendar
https://healthyhunger.ca/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
OF PARTICULAR NOTE: 
 
 

● School Photos will be taking place September 25th & 26th. Your child’s teacher will  
communicate which day and time your class will be going. Photos will be available to  
view online approximately one week after photo day. You will need your child’s student  
ID number to view the photos. This 8 digit number can be found in your Parent Portal  
account, on the School Fees tab. 
 

● St. Albert Public Schools would like to remind everyone about School Zone Safety. Please see the 
attached for some important safety tips: School Zone Safety 
 

● Student Early Pickup: If you are picking up your child early, please call when you arrive or check in at 
the office. Students do stay in their classrooms until your arrival. 
 

● The Friends of LEH is a group of Parent Volunteers that come together to organize events and  
fundraise for our school. One of the upcoming fundraiser events is a casino. Please mark your  
calendars for November 3rd & 4th, and watch the Friends Updates in the Hornet for more  
information on how to sign up to volunteer. Check out the flyer here: Casino Fundraiser 
 

● The Friends of LEH are also looking to add volunteers to the group. Please check out the information 
attached: Call for Volunteers 
 

● Please see the latest update from the Friends of LEH here: Friends of LEH Update. 
You can also stay informed by following the LEH Parent Facebook group. Search Lois E Hole Parent 
Community Group or use the link: www.facebook.com/groups/lehparentcommunity/ 
 

● Hot Lunch will be starting September 21st. This is also led by our Friends of LEH Parent Group.  
Please see the attached for more information on how to order: Healthy Hunger Hot Lunch 
 

● Please see the attached message from the Minister of Education: English Message   
French Message 
 

 
 

https://leh.spschools.org/download/422205
https://leh.spschools.org/download/422216
https://leh.spschools.org/download/425827
https://leh.spschools.org/download/425825
https://leh.spschools.org/download/425828
https://leh.spschools.org/download/426546
https://leh.spschools.org/download/426547

